
 
No. GHB24104e 

19.01.2024 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Notice of Product Discontinuation - ACE series 

 

We greatly appreciate your continuous support for our business. We regret to announce that ACE series (Launched in Year 

2001) will be discontinued. We will secure components based on past production quantities however, we would like to 

ask for your cooperation in placing an order earlier. 

 

1. Last Date of Order Processing 

 

Table 1.1: Last date of Order processing 

ACE Model Last Date of Order Acceptance 

All ACE models 17th of October 2025 (JST) 

New Configuration/No Shipment Record models 20th of February 2024 (JST) 

  

2. Discontinued Models 

Following table2.1 shows models to be discontinued and recommended replacement models. 

Adding options and/or modifications are included for discontinued model. 

 

Table 2.1: Discontinued Models and Recommended Replacement Models 

Series Discontinued Model Recommended Replacement Model*1 

ACE ACE300F (AC3) AME400F (AM04) 

ACE450F (AC4) AME600F (AM06) 

ACE650F (AC6) AME800F (AM08) 

ACE900F (AC9) AME1200F (AM12) 

*1 No replacement available for some output models 

 

Table 2.2: Discontinued Optional Parts 

Category Discontinued Parts 

Terminal Attachment B-ACE-8, B-ACE-9 

Harness H-SN-14, H-SN-16, H-SN-17 

Fan Unit FAN-AC3, FAN-AC3-F, FAN-AC3-K, FAN-AC3-T 

FAN-AC4, FAN-AC4-F, FAN-AC4-K, FAN-AC4-T 

FAN-AC9, FAN-AC9-F, FAN-AC9-K, FAN-AC9-T 

 

3. Reason for Discontinuation 

The demand for ACE series has dropped and many components mounted in these products are no longer in 

production, which makes it difficult for Cosel to keep producing them. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact our local sales representatives. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Isao Yasuda 

Director of Sales 

COSEL Co., Ltd. 


